
Headteacher’s 
Blog

Safeguarding News- Look on the 
NSPCC website for the great NSPCC 
resource from nspcc.org.uk called ‘Is 
my child ready to go out alone?’ 

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog after a week full of science fun during our British Science Week. Please 
see our website  and today’s Blog for pictures! As always, please do not hesitate to contact us by 
email, in person or telephone if  you have any suggestions for ways in which we can make school 
even better!
Many Thanks, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Class 2 - 
Parents evening has been cancelled for 
Class 2 as Mrs Fortescue is currently off 
due a bereavement. Her class will be 
covered by Mrs Buckingham,  our 
regular supply teacher, Mrs Chisholm 
and myself. Our thoughts are with Mrs 
Fortescue at this sad time.

Miss Clark will continue to be off until after Easter.We wish her well and hope to see her back in school very 
soon. From Monday Mrs Powell will return back to Whittingham and will be working in Class 1 until Easter.

P.E. - Our school field continues to be waterlogged. Football matches that were cancelled have been re-
arranged to after Easter. Dates to follow. We will check the condition of the field for our match against 
Hipsburn at home on Monday 26th March. On Wednesday 21st March there will be an away match to 
Longhoughton. This is on artificial pitch so no metal studs are allowed. There will be a letter to follow.
Class 3 will have a PE session at Willowburn this Monday. Email with details to follow.
Tuesday 20th March - Class 1 and Year 5 trips Also it is the Early Years Stay and Play on this day. - Please 
see separate letters.
Monday 19th March Parents Evening.
Class 2 - 
Parents evening has been cancelled for Class 2 as Mrs Fortescue is currently off due a bereavement. Her 
class will be covered by Mrs Buckingham,  our regular supply teacher, Mrs Chisholm and myself. 
Our thoughts are with Mrs Fortescue at this sad time.

PTA News- 
Thank you to everyone for donations of Easter Eggs 
and raffle prizes for the Easter Bingo Friday 23rd  
March.
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